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For Immediate Release * May 12, 2017

Cincinnati Public Schools Releases Carson School Video

Our hearts are broken by the loss of this child, and our thoughts are with his parents and
extended family. He was an outstanding young man, and this is a great loss for his family and
our school community.

In an effort to be completely transparent, we are releasing the video that was reviewed as part
of an investigation by the Cincinnati Police Department. As all are aware, no charges resulted
from that investigation. We have uploaded the video, in its entirety, blurring out faces of the
students who appear to protect their privacy.

We ask that you review the video, in its entirety. It is our firm position that the allegations
portrayed in the media are not supported by the video.

Cincinnati Public Schools is reviewing with faculty and staff the procedures regarding adult
supervision in the restrooms. We are committed to student safety and ensuring that all CPS
schools foster a positive, learning environment.
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